Dear [Elder's Name],

| hope this message finds you well and in good spirits. We want to take a moment to express our
heartfelt gratitude for the invaluable service you have provided to our church community.

Your leadership and dedication have significantly impacted our congregation, and we sincerely
appreciate your efforts. In our continuous pursuit of growth and improvement, we are reaching
out to solicit your feedback on various aspects of our church services.

We would be grateful if you could take a few moments to share your thoughts on the following:

e What aspects of our church services do you find most engaging?
o Are there any areas where you believe we could improve?
e What suggestions do you have for enhancing our community outreach?

Your insights are incredibly important to us, and we promise to take your feedback into serious
consideration. Please reply to this email or feel free to set up a time for a discussion.

Thank you for your continued dedication to our church and its mission. We look forward to
hearing from you.

Warm regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]

[Church Name]
[Contact Information]



